We have been fortunate to have employer supplied health care, but some of our children and
grandchildren have not.

It has caused them to have bills they cannot pay which just keep getting bigger with bill collectors that
hound them.

I think this bill will
¢ end the financial and personal burdens of insurance care.
¢ end administrative waste.
e end denials of care.

e do what Oregonians want--get on the path to Single Payer with SB 770.

Please pass SB 770

Mary Ryan-Hotchkiss

Portland OR 97229



